
Important Dates:   
 

Apr. 24    BOE Work/Study Meeting 7:30PM @ HS 

Apr. 25   Coffee With the Superintendent 7PM @ HS Library 

Apr. 26      ALS Walk-A-Thon during Recess @ GS   

                        (Students & Staff Only) 

May 2-4      NYS Math Assessments Grades 3-8 

May 5    Kindergarten Screening @ ES 

May  8             BOE Meeting 7:30PM @ HS 

May 9              SEPTA Meeting 7:00 PM @ GS Library 

May 12              Pajama Day @ GS to Support Cure ALS Ride For Life 

May 15              GS Spring Concert Part 1 — 7PM @ HS Rowe Hall 

May 16              School Budget Vote 6AM-9PM @ GS 

May 16                PTA Meeting/Elections 7PM @ GS 

Babylon Grade School EBlast 

Steve Goldberg, Principal 

April 21, 2017 
 

               

                                   LAST COFFE HOUR OF  
               THE SCHOOL YEAR 

 

    “Coffee with the Superintendent”   
    Tuesday, April 25th, 2017 

     7:00-8:00 PM 
   Jr/Sr High School Library 

Superintendent Rozzi will be hosting the last      

Coffee Hour of the 2016/2017 school year. This     

is an opportunity to hear about and celebrate the   

latest district initiatives and for our parents and 

community members to share their thoughts        

on how to help our schools best serve every        

youngster. We hope your schedule allows you       

to attend.  

 

A Message from the Principal 

       Math Assessments Update  

 

    Just a reminder that the New York State Math     

Assessments will be administered on May 2nd 

through May 4th at the Grade School.   

 

    In an effort to minimize disruption to instruction, 

I will be implementing the following plan that is    

outlined below:  

 

    1.  All students sitting for the assessments will be 

located in a Grade Level classroom.  If students  

require specific accommodations, they will test in an 

alternate location in their Grade Level wing.   

 

     2. Students that are not participating in the   

assessments will sit in a Grade Level “Refusal” 

classroom.  This classroom will be in the same wing 

as their classmates who are sitting for the assess-

ments.  “Refusers” will be allowed to read or work  

in a notebook.   

 

    3.  When students complete the assessments 

they will remain in their designated location.  Those 

students who do not finish the assessment within 

the State recommended time will be relocated to a 

nearby classroom to complete their work.  

 

    4.  “Refusal” students will be allowed to return to 

their classrooms at the end of the State recom-

mended time.  Although instruction will continue at 

this time, no new material will be introduced until 

all students are present.   

 

    5.  Please make sure your child eats a well -

balanced breakfast, as snack time (for younger   

students) may be altered due to assessments.   

 

                                   Have a good weekend,  

                               Sɾˏʁʍ Gʺlʬɧˏrʐ 



A Note From The  
Health Office … 
 

                 
 

 BMGS News... 
SOCK DRIVE—BMGS is “Paying It Forward” and collecting new socks for the 

homeless starting Monday, 4/24/17.  See attached flier for details.   

 

ALS Walk-A-Thon—Wear your sneakers on April 26th and walk with you class-

mates at recess in support of finding a cure for ALS.  We are requesting a $1.00 

donation and all the money will be presented to Ride   

For Life when they visit our school.  This is a perfect       

opportunity to “pay if forward” and show an act of     

kindness for those in need.  See attached flier for details.   

 

Pajama Day— Put ALS to Sleep— To help those with ALS and in support of 

finding a cure, wear your pajamas to school on May 12th and donate $1.00.  

Again, all monies will be presented to Ride For Life when they visit our school.  

See attached flier for details.   

 

From The Music Department—  Upon the passing of the school budget the   

school district will offer a Summer Instrumental Music Program.  BEGINNING 

Band Students and RETURNING String students are invited to attend.  Lessons 

will be 45 minutes and the program will be held Monday through Thursday from 

July 5th through August 3rd.  There will be a brief concert on Thursday, August 

3rd.  Please see attached flier for details.   

As always, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call the Health Office at 631-893-7987. 

òGrowing Upó Movie Night for  

 5th Grade Boys & Girls  

 
Tuesday May 9th, 2017  

Grade School Cafeteria  

 
Boys Presentation: 6:45pm ð 7:45pm 

Girls Presentation: 8:00pm ð 9:00pm 

More information to be sent home with students next week.   

https://thejoyofsox.org/


   Other Newsé..                                                                                             

 

 

154" /DVRt 

 

 

 

Babylon PTSA is having a Spring Plant Sale.  Orders must be submitted by Friday, 

4/28/17.  Plants can be picked up Friday, 5/12/17, just in time for Motherõs Day.  See 

attached fliers for details and order form.   

§    The 52nd Annual Babylon Community Scholarship Fund Fashion Show & Dinner will be held     

       Tuesday, May 2nd at The Venetian Yacht Club from 7-10:30 PM. See attached flier for details.   

 

§    The Babylon Booster Club is sponsoring a Paint Night Fundraiser, May 3rd from 6:45—9:00PM at  

       the Post Office Café.  Proceeds benefit Babylon Buddies.  See attached flier for details.    

  

§    The Babylon Youth Project is now taking reservations for the 2017-2018 All In After School  

       Program.  With increased hours (2:30-6:30), transportation from the Grade School to the   

       Youth Center, snack, homework help, and a professional staff, this program provides a great   

       environment for your child after school hours.  For more information, check out their website         

       http://www.bvyp.org/all_in and see attached flier for details.   

 

§    The Babylon Youth Project will also be running a 2-week Summer Day Program July 10-21, 2017. 

       The program is designed for a small group and includes breakfast, trips, and activities each day.    

       See the attached flier for details.   

 

§    Check out the May and June “Happenings” at the Babylon Public Library.  See attached fliers for  

       details. 
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